
 

Senator Jeanne Shaheen (D-NH) 
 

In conjunction with the 
Aerospace Industries Association 

 
Cordially invites you to attend the 3rd annual  

Team America Rocketry Challenge 
 
 

ROCKETS ON THE HILL  

RECEPTION 
 

May 9, 2014   |  9:00 a.m. -10:00 a.m. 
Hart Senate Office Building Room 902 

 
Come to meet fellow students from around the country competing in the  

2014 Team America Rocketry Challenge National Finals.  
Rockets on the Hill is a great opportunity to check out other teams’  

model rockets and share experiences and aspirations in  
science, engineering and technology. 

 
 

RSVP: 

Guest Speakers: 
Leland Melvin, Former Astronaut, NFL Player and  

Associate Administrator for Education at NASA 
 

Coffee and donuts will be served 
 

rocketsonthehill@aia-aerospace.org  
 

This is a widely attended event 

  

mailto:rocketsonthehill@aia-aerospace.org?subject=2014%20ROH%20RSVP�


Overview 
The Aerospace Industries Association hopes that you will join us for the third annual Rockets on the Hill 
Congressional reception. This packet provides information about the event. If you have any questions or 
concerns please don’t hesitate to reach out to us.  

Contact information:  

Susan Lavrakas 
susan.lavrakas@aia-aerospace.org 
703-402-1526 

Michael Berger 
michael.berger@aia-aerospace.org 
703-344-8547 

Lisa Wilmore 
lisa.wilmore@aia-aerospace.org 
703-358-8061 
 
 

Who will be there? 
Leaders from the Department of Defense, the education community, the aerospace community and your 
Senators and Representatives have been invited to this event.  
 

Security 
This is a federal building. Please remember to take out all rocket motors and electronics that could be 
perceived as dangerous. Rockets will have to go through the x-ray machines. Much like at airports, you will 
have to take off all metal prior to going through the metal detector, all bags will be scanned, and you may be 
asked to take off your shoes. 
 

Attire 
• Boys: a suit or shirt and tie  
• Girls: a suit or a nice dress 

 

Refreshments 
We will provide light refreshments at this event. We suggest that attendees have a heartier breakfast before 
arriving.  
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